NORDIC COUNCIL FOR REINDEER RESEARCH (NOR)

Grants and support for research

NOR awards grants, normally not exceeding NOK 10.000, for reindeer research and parti-
cipation in scientific meetings.

Applications will be considered for:
- Support for planning research projects.
- Support in whole or in part, for carrying out projects.
- Travel
- for participation in congresses, symposia, etc.
- for study (including maintenance for the duration of the visit)
- for arrangement of meetings between small numbers of researchers to discuss particular
scientific problems.

Applications for grants from NOR should include the following information:
1. Applicants name, University (or other) address, and current position
2. For research projects:
- Title of the project
- Short description of the project
- Name(s), University (or other) address, and current posttions of other scientists who
will collaborate on the project
- Description of how the work will be divided between colleagues of other institutions
involved in the project
- Starting date and duration of the project
- Budget (including budget for each institution involved)
- Sum (NOK) requested from NOR.
- Plans for publication of results. NOR normally requires that results from work which
it supports be published in Rangifer
- Names and address of referee(s) familiar with the project whom NOR can contact

3. For travel grants:
- Destination
- Purpose for journey
- Means of travel
- Budget (travel and maintenance)

Applications should be sent to the Secretary of NOR, Box 378, N-9401 Harstad, Norway.

Grants will be awarded on two occasions in 1991.
Please note: Deadline for 1st application is 10 January 1991.
(Travel grants for the Greenland Symposium: see announcement in this issue of Rangifer)

Travel grants for the First International Symposium on Arctic Ungulates

Applications are sent to the NOR secretariat, Box 378, N-9401 Harstad, Norway.
Priority shall be given to persons who will present papers or abstracts at the symposium.
Deadline for application is 1 May, 1990.

Information about group excursions from/to Copenhagen will be given by the Symposium
Committee.

Please note: NOR cannot be expected to cover the full costs of travel.
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